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Thursday, January 9th, 2025 
 
Attorney General’s Office 
Consumer Protection Division 
P.O. Box 83720 
Boise, ID 83720-0010 
 
Re: PowerSchool Cybersecurity Incident 
 
Dear Office of the Attorney General: 
 
I am writing to notify you that Kendrick Joint School District 283 experienced a data breach that 
resulted in student and staff personal information being taken from our student information 
system (SIS).  
 
Upon looking into the logs, it was determined that on 12/22/2024 a threat actor using 
PowerSchool Maintenance credentials provided by PowerSchool accessed our School 
Information Server and exported information from the Students and Teachers tables.  523 
Student and 91 Teacher records were extracted from our system. 
 
PowerSchool has informed us that they have closed the breach and they are working on 
communication materials for us to be able to distribute to parents and staff. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me @ 208-289-4211. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Steve Kirkland 
Superintendent of Schools 
Kendrick Joint School District 283  
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